
Passing this bill will hurt many home buyers who depend on having this write off. This will also hurt the real estate industry. It is bad 
enough that we have people moving out of the state due to the violence and the homeless situation here. Please do not pass this 
bill.

Appreciably,

Deli Busher ABR ABRM CNE
Licensed Principal Broker in Oregon
More Realty.


